
ROYAL COAL ANNOUNCES FILING OF ANNUAL AND INTERIM FINANCIAL 

STATEMENTS  

 

Toronto, Ontario –June 16, 2020– Royal Coal Corp. (the “Company”) is pleased to announce 

that, further to its press release of June 1, 2020, the Company has filed its audited annual financial 

statements for the year ended December 31, 2019, the interim financial statements for the interim 

period ended March 31, 2020, and the related management discussion and analysis’. The filings 

can be accessed under the Company’s profile at www.sedar.com.  

 

For more information, please contact:  

 

Elia Crespo 

Corporate Secretary  

Tel: (416) 867-9087 ext 2321  

Email: elia@griffis.ca  

 
This news release may contain forward-looking statements including but not limited to comments regarding the timing 

and content of upcoming work programs, geological interpretations, receipt of property titles, potential mineral 

recovery processes, etc. Forward-looking statements address future events and conditions and therefore, involve 

inherent risks and uncertainties. Actual results may differ materially from those currently anticipated in such 

statements. 
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